


This past Friday afternoon, November 9th, we met with Dr. Ortega and Dr. Fenton, another physician at Mercy Virtual, to get their ideas of designs we should be looking at and the pros and cons of electronic stethoscopes Mercy Virtual has previously used. Knowing what worked and what didn’t work for the patient population of Mercy Virtual is important so that we know how to edit our design and improve upon the flaws of the current market options. We also received ideas for how to edit our user experience survey, which we edited as a team during a meeting on November 12th, and sent to Dr. Ortega and Dr. Fenton. We received feedback on the survey from both physicians requesting we include more description of auscultation, and to think more about our target market. We have consulted with Drs. Ortega and Fenton and their thoughts are that a trigger point cane design for our device is the best option to treat an older patient population with chronic lung (and perhaps heart) disease. We are in the process of better editing our survey to match these changes. 
This week, we began analyzing the performance of random forests and nearest neighbors. 



